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SUMMER 1 – NEWSLETTER FOR PARENTS 
Welcome back to the Summer Term.  

Summer is on its way!                                             
As I write this newsletter, the sun is shining and the children are on the field enjoying 
the sunshine, let us hope this continues! Now that the weather is becoming warmer 
please make sure that your child comes to school with a water bottle they can refill 
and have had sun-cream already applied and hats if appropriate.  
Below are some important dates, clubs for this half-term and some reminders. 
Kind regards 
Mr Arnold. 

Important dates  
Please note the important dates for the Summer 1 term. 

Letters and messages on the app will be sent nearer these dates, please speak to 
class teachers if any more information is needed. 
23rd April – Reception topic trip 
26th April – Year 4 choir at Holy Family 5pm 
30th April – Year 4 Saint Liturgy 9:15am 
14th May – SATS week for Year 6 
18th May – Royal Wedding celebration – Non-uniform – (Red White and Blue) 
18th May – Reception Trip to Thornton Hall Farm 
24th May – Football / Literacy day – Sport kit to be worn for the day - £1 donation. 
24th May – Year 6 SAT celebration – 6pm in the school hall 
25th May – May Devotion – Picnic lunch day - please bring flowers that will then be 
distributed to the Parish. 
25th May – School closes for ONE WEEK  
4th June – School opens for Summer 2 term / Year 5 Whitby residential. 

 

Year 6 SATS – week beginning Monday 14th May   
I have been very impressed with Year 6’s attitude to their upcoming SAT week. 
Many have been attending boosters and they are working extremely hard. Parents 
please make sure your children arrive on time during this important week and they 
get plenty of sleep the nights before!  
We wish them all the best! 
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After School Clubs 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Film Club 

3:15-4:30pm 

Rainbow Room 

Mrs Mc 

Guinness 

 

 

 

Lego club 

Rainbow room 

Angie Crossley 

Years 3-4 

3:15-4:15 

 

Dance4Fitness 

Year5/6 

3:15-4:15 

Miss Crowther 

 

 

 

 

Football Year 

6 

3:14-4:15 

Mr Garnett 

 

Karate 

3:15-5:00pm 

Hall  

 

 

 

 

Olympics 

Sportscool 

Yrs 1-6 

3:15-4:15pm 

 

Art Club 

Mrs Warke / 

Mrs Slater 

3:15-4:15pm 

Year 3/4 

 

 

Table Tennis 

Mr Chipman 

Hall 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

Cricket 

With AJ – KS2 

3:15-4:15pm 

 

Year 3 – Reconciliation.  
We pray for the year three children who are preparing for their First 
Confession this term. Parents should have received the dates for the 8 
sessions.  
 
Baby Cafe – Continues this half term, every Thursday 2pm-3pm. For more 
information, please see Mrs McGuinness 
 
Residential Trips 

Year 5 Whitby trip and Year 4 Halton Gill trip – All payments should have been 
received for both of these residentials. Please see Mrs Holland in the office 
regarding these trips. 
 
Change of address or mobile number, please let the office know, this is greatly 
appreciated. 


